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TIDEWATER #1 IN BALTIMORE BUSINESS JOURNAL’S 2017-2018 “BOOK OF LISTS”  
 

Owings Mills, MD (February 1, 2018) – Tidewater Property Management (http://www.tidewaterproperty.com) has been 
ranked number one in the Baltimore Business Journal’s 2017-2018 “Book of Lists”, a comprehensive ranking of hundreds 
of companies in major industries across the Baltimore region. These regions include Baltimore City, Anne Arundel 
County, Baltimore County, Carroll County, Harford County, and Howard County.  
 
“As Tidewater continues to expand, we ensure that our dedication to providing top-quality service to our communities 
and clients remains our top priority. It’s the reason we continue to grow and it is wonderful to be recognized among the 
best by the Baltimore Business Journal,” said Gianna M. Rahmani, Vice President of The Tidewater Companies. 
 
Since 1989, Tidewater has offered exceptional customer service and personal care to Mid-Atlantic property owners, and 
we continue to work hard to ensure that our clients' expectations are exceeded. Our team of experienced and 
knowledgeable professionals are here to support you in the management of common interest communities, including 
community, condominium, and homeowners associations, rentals and investment property leasing and management, 
commercial properties management, property repairs and maintenance, and real estate sales. We have multiple 
locations serving the Baltimore, DC Metro, Chesapeake Bay, Pennsylvania, and Virginia areas. For more information, 
visit www.tidewaterproperty.com. 

# # # 
 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Ashley Nowlin at 443-548-0191 or email 
anowlin@tidewaterproperty.com. 
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